
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 
 
 
  

  
 
 
 
  

   

  
   

Happy New Year!  

 

I hope that you all had a fantastic festive period and managed to get some quality time with 

friends and family. It has been great to see all the children settle back into school and get 

back into the rhythm of the school day. This half-term is short but jam packed so please take 

the time to read the newsletter and emails so we can maximise the experiences for the 

children. We are going to try and get every class into the newly revamped forest area in the 

next few weeks, so please keep an eye out for these messages in particular!  Have a great 

weekend. 

AUGHTON ST. MICHAEL’S C. OF E. SCHOOL 
 

NEWSLETTER     12th January 
 

Our Christian Value this half term:   PERSEVERANCE 
“And let us not grow weary of doing good, for in due season we will reap,  

if we do not give up.” Galatians 6:9 
 

School Dinner Payments 
 

All payments for school dinners 

should now be made on school 

spider.   

Please can you ensure that your 

payments are up to date.   

   

Next week is week 3 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

St. Michael’s Church Hall at 9.30am 
on Sunday 14th January 

Parent’s Evening 

Wednesday 7th February 

 3.30pm to 7.30pm 

Appointments will take place in the 

school hall and will last five minutes.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day 

Thursday 7th March 

This year’s theme will be Roald Dahl.  

Like last year the school will 

transform and all the lessons will be 

linked to the author.  All we ask is 

that the children come in dressed as 

their favourite Roald Dahl character. 



  

 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 6: 19th January 
EYFS: 26th January 
Year 1: 2nd February 
Year 2: 9th February 
Year 3: 23rd February 
Year 4: 1st March 
Year 5: 8th March 

 

 

 

 

Events Week Commencing 15th January  

 

Mon   Y1  PE    3:15 – 4:15pm Sports Coach 

Mon  Y5/6  Chess 3:15 – 4:15pm Mr Quirk/Mrs Wood  

Wed  Y3/4  Art  3:15 – 4:15pm Mrs Reynolds 

Wed  Y4  Temple & Chill Factore Trip 

Thurs  Y4/5/6 Art  3.15 to 4.30pm Local Artist 

Fri  KS2  Choir  3:15 – 4:15pm Miss Jones 

Fri  Y2  Cricket 3:15 – 4:15pm Mr Clare 

 

 

 
 

 

Team Point Winners 
 

Cardiff 

Polite Reminder: Parking Around School 

 

Please can we reminder you to ensure that cars are parked in a safe and 

considerate manner during drop off and pick up time.  The roads around school 

are not wide and if people park on both sides it can effectively block the road.  

Similarly, parking on pavements, or driving on them to get around parked cars, 

does cause safety issues for pedestrians and those pushing buggies. 

 

Thank you for your support in this matter.  
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Who’s Captured the Rainbow? 

           

 

       Isaac Y6     Jacob Y6 

              Avia Y6    Lucas Y6    Sophia Y6 

       Charlotte Y6    Evie Y6    Sienna EYFS 

                       Gianni EYFS    Georgia EYFS    Mae Y5      Jesse Y1 

                   Jasmine Y1       Charlie Y1       Kendal Y1      Sebastian Y1   

                Sonny Y1   Scarlett Y2                    Regan Y2   Adrianna Y2 

               Nathanial Y2   Theo Y3                             Isabella Y3   Gabby Y5 

      Jessica EYFS      Seren Y5  

    

 Eva Y5              Reava Y5 

    Aiden Y1           James Y5 

              Max Y3                              Leo Y6   

      Rosie Y6    
        


